
St Catherine’s Newsletter - Summer 9 

Nursery News! 

We are sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Jenna Branch who 

has worked so hard in our Nursery and we wish her much 

luck for the future. 

This means we make a warm welcome to Mrs Nicola Olver 

who will be joining the Nursery team as from September. We 

hope she loves St Catherine’s as much as we all do! 

Returning to School September 2021 

At present, we are hoping to return to a more usual school day timetable, with all 

children coming in from 8.45 to 9.00 am and leaving at 3.15pm. However, we are 

aware that guidance from the government can change at any time, therefore we will 

message at the beginning of September to confirm exactly what the arrangements 

will be.  

Many thanks for your patience with this.  



Confirmed Diary Dates: 

Academic Year 2021-2022 

Autumn 1st  Half Term   -  Tuesday 7th September—Friday 22nd October 

Autumn Half Term Holiday - Monday 25th - Friday 29th October 

Autumn 2nd Half Term - Monday 1st November - Friday 17th December 

Spring 1st Half Term - Wednesday 5th January - Friday 18th February 

Spring Half Term holiday - Monday 21st February - Friday 25th 

Spring 2nd Half Term - Monday 28th February - Friday 8th April 

Easter Holiday -  Monday 11th April - Friday 22nd April 

Summer 1st Half Term - Monday 25th April - Thursday 26th May 

Summer Half Term Holiday -  Friday 27th May - Monday 6th June 

Summer 2nd Half Term - Tuesday 7th June - Friday 22nd July 

 

Please be  reminded we 

are unable to  authorise 

any   holidays unless there 

are genuinely exceptional 

circumstances. 

Thank you for your            

support with this. 

 



Values in Action Award 

Reception: Whole Class -                   

Responsibility. 

Year One: Whole class -           

Friendship. 

Year Two: Whole class -         

Courage. 

Year Three: Whole class -         

Friendship. 

Year Four: Whole class -  

Friendship & Generosity. 

Year Five: Aaron - Courage & 

Responsibility. 

Year Six: Rennimae - Respect. 

Learners of the Week Award 

Reception: Whole Class -      

Resourcefulness. 

Year One: Whole Class -          

All Learning Powers! 

Year Two: Whole Class -             

Resilience. 

Year Three: Whole Class -        

Resilience & Responsibility. 

Year Four: Whole Class -            

Resilience & Respect. 

Year Five: Whole Class—         

Resilience & Responsibility. 

Year Six: Joe - Reflectiveness & 

Resilience. 



WWJD Award Summer 2021 

Reception: Lucia - always has 

beautiful manners - she is an 

asset to the class! 

Year One: Hattie - a genuinely 

caring, lovely person! 

Year Two: Isabelle - serves        

others with grace, humility and 

generosity. 

Year Three: Louis - for his kind 

and caring nature. He is a           

brilliant friend! 

Year Four: Owen - for his        

generosity to others and            

genuine desire to help. 

Year Five: Freya -  is without  

exception kind, caring and          

considerate. 

Year Six:  Ryan - who has made 

real effort to understand and be 

thoughtful to others. 

Child of the Term summer 2021 

Reception: Jacob - He never 

gives up so has been able to 

make steady improvement in all 

areas. 

Year One: Leon - has worked so 

hard making lovely progress. A 

star! 

Year Two: Tianna - a really  

positive and loving approach to 

all challenges and people! 

Year Three: Tabby - her brilliant 

attitude has enabled her to 

make super progress.  

Year Four: Holleigh - has put 

100% effort into every lesson 

and thus has made wonderful 

progress! 

Year Five: Harry - for working 

above and beyond in all his 

learning! 

Year Six: Joe - a positive                

attitude to his learning in all  

lessons which has led to great 

progress. 



Uniform for September 2021 

PLEASE NOTE—if ordering uniform from Mapac, you 

will need to have placed your order by 2nd August in 

order to ensure delivery for the start of term in              

September. 



Community Notices 

  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that across the month of August Plymouth Argyle Community Trust will be run-
ning Time2Move Sports Programme at Launceston College. 
  
The programme is available for all students (5-15yrs) who are eligible for free school meals and will include: 
Football, Multi Sports, SAQ ,Team building games, Dodgeball, Handball and a whole lot more exciting 
games. 
  
The activities will take place on the school playing fields and 3G Astro with alternative plans in place in the 
event of poor weather. Sessions will run from 10am until 3pm with a free pack lunch provided each day. 
  
Please use the link below to sign up and book onto sessions running across the month of August. 
  
http://www.activecornwall.org/children-young-people-families/t2m-holiday-programme 
  
Thanks, 
  
Deannah Hart 
  
D Hart 
Launceston College 
Hurdon Road 
Launceston 
Cornwall 
PL15 9JR 
  
Tel: 01566 772468 
Fax: 01566 771859 
  

Web: http://www.launcestoncollege.org.uk/ 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.activecornwall.org%2Fchildren-young-people-families%2Ft2m-holiday-programme&data=04%7C01%7Cpwarner%40andaras.org%7C68dff931e478494dd09508d94121c329%7Ca7eed89b706b4efb85c75286f5cd7c5e%7C0%7C0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.launcestoncollege.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cpwarner%40andaras.org%7C68dff931e478494dd09508d94121c329%7Ca7eed89b706b4efb85c75286f5cd7c5e%7C0%7C0%7C637612435521374032%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey
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RECEPTION CLASS 
would like to say a big 
thank you to Lyn for a 
wonderful “Seaside           
Secrets” workshop. They 
had an amazing morning 
learning about the sea 
and making beautiful art 
with glass collected from 
beaches.  

The EYFS staff would 
also like to say a big 
thank you to Western 
Electrical for donating 
empty cable drums, 
which will no doubt be 
put to very good use in 
Nursery and Reception. 



HAPPY HOLIDAYS ST CATHERINE’S! 

It’s hard to believe that we are actually at the end of the 

Summer Term at  St Catherine’s! 

It has been another extraordinary year, and we have all 

had many challenges and obstacles to overcome along 

the way. None of us would choose to go through the   

unprecedented disruption that the pandemic has forced 

upon us but working with our children and families 

throughout this time has been a total privilege and joy.   

We are HUGELY proud of our children, who have shown 

themselves to be resilient, determined and thankful for 

all the opportunities and understanding offered to them. 

They have been a total pleasure to teach and have made 

great progress in spite of the setbacks. A special mention 

for our fabulous Y6, who have made so much progress 

personally and educationally this year - we will miss you 

all and wish you every success and happiness as you 

move onto college.  

As always we are also completely appreciative of the great support we receive from all our 

lovely families - we share the job of educating children and could not achieve all that we do 

without you. 

Finally I would like to thank all the wonderful hard-working people who make up the St              

Catherine’s family: all the awesome teachers, HLTAs and TAs;  Mrs Parish our wonderful        

secretary; our dedicated governors; our hard working lunch time supervisors; our site             

supervisor and cleaners who have worked tirelessly to keep us all safe in the pandemic; our         

super cooks; Mother Alison who has stayed in contact all year with stories and prayers; Luna 

who has made EVERYONE happy on a daily basis  and last but not least, Mrs Hussey who has 

been such a compassionate and courageous leader, inspiring everyone with her confidence and 

ensuring that the well-being and safety of the children has always been the number one             

priority.  

Have the wonderful Summer break you all 

deserve and we look forward to being 

back in September, in what we pray will 

be a happy, healthy, closure-free year. 

Pippa Warner (Head of School) July 2021 

 


